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INVITATION TO THE 7th ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT (EIA) SUMMIT
THAT WILL BE HELD AT THE BAYVIEW PARK HOTEL MANILA ON DECEMBER 1-2,
2022

1 message

r4dbrecords <r4brecords@emb.gov.ph> Fri, Oct 21, 2022 at 2:42 PM
To: DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Ma'am/Sir,
Kindly see attached file regarding the above-mentioned subject.
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you very much.

Records Management Assistant

FAD/Records Unit

Environmental Management Bureau - MIMAROPA Region
6th Floor DENR Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
(02) 8536-9786
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